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Dear Sir,

Good day!!!

This refers to our letter dated February 5, 2023 received by your good office 

on February 9, 2023, relative to our submission of additional documentary 

requirements and our respectful response to your findings and recommendations.

And this regard ,and with all due respect, we wrote this follow-up letter in 
the hope that with our submission of the additional documents, we will be able to 

secure a favorable endorsement from your end to the concern office of the 

Undersecretary of the Department of Environment and Natural Resources (DENR) 
the application for the Special Use Agreement in Protected Area (SAPA) of our Last 
Paradise Resort located at Seven Commando, Brgy. Buenasuerte, El Nido, Palawan.

Should there be any additional information and/or clarification necessary 

under the premises, please do not hesitate to contact us.

Thank you very much and more power.

Very respectfully yours,

ROSALIND/VR- arenas
Proponent Authorized Representative
Unit 5 No. 7 Lazaro St. Lazaro Soriano Compound
Barangay Tandang Sora, Quezon City
Cel. Nos. 09778306301/09399213498
Email Add: rosalindaarenas236@gmail.com

Copy Furnished;
PASU OFFICE
CENR OFFICE/TAYTAY PALAWAN 
PENR OFFICE
DIVISION CHIEF, CONSERVATION AND DEVELOPMENT DIVISION

mailto:rosalindaarenas236@gmail.com





